
 
 

 

 

Trail Work Tuesday - Aberdeen Bridge  

 

Join us this Tuesday, 5/17, to help finish construction on the new Aberdeen Bridge. Located at 

the bottom of the Skull Pass trail, this bridge connects trail users to the Aberdeen loop and 

replaces the somewhat sketchy 2x6 skinny that has served us well for so long. We'll meet at 

the top of the Skull Pass road by the kiosk map (where the Growler Skull Pass aid station is 

located) at 4pm and walk to the work site (about 15 minutes). Tools and supplies will already 

be at the bridge, so simply sign the waiver and hike on down.  Work will consist of hauling 

loads of rock and dirt to make ramps up onto the bridge, so bring your game face. We'll be 

grilling and enjoying a few beverages at the bridge after the work, so remember to hike in with 

plenty of water and a warm layer. Thank you to the Pioneer Historical Society for providing 

public access on the Skull Pass, Skull Bypass and Aberdeen Connector trails that sit on their 

property. And a special thank you to Randy Melton for bringing this bridge from concept to 

completion.  
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